
 

 

 

FOSPS 

NEWSLETTER 

17th May 2019 

Dear Parents,  

This is our annual newsletter updating you on the fundraising events for the 

rest of the academic year and the proceeds.  

All the money you have raised for the last 2 years has amounted up to be an 

estimated £4,500! That is a brilliant amount, so thank you to all everyone who 

has contributed to this! 

We have been saving this up due to the school extension so we can buy new 

playground equipment and playground markings for the children to enjoy. We 

will let you know what has been bought! 

All the account information will be in our notice board w/c 4th June.  

Upcoming Events:  

Gentlemans Day – Friday 14th June. 9.15-10.15am. 

Summer Fayre – W/C 8th July. Stall everyday outside at school pick up area. 

End Of Term Disco – Thursday 18th July. 4-6pm. 

Thank you so much for your support. Anything, no matter how big or small, 

helps! 

Fosps x 

This years events have raised so far… 

 

Easter Bingo 

raised £244! 

Tuck Shop 

has raised 

£136! 

Sept-April 

Ladies Day 

raised £94! 


